REPORT TO: LEISURE SERVICES COMMITTEE — 17 SEPTEMBER 2001

REPORT ON: TENDERS FOR THE SUPPLY OF A HYDRAULIC WORK PLATFORM

(TRAILER MOUNTED)

REPORT BY:  DIRECTOR OF LEISURE AND PARKS

REPORT NO:  546-2001
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6.0

PURPOSE OF REPORT
To seek approval for the purchase of a Hydraulic Work Platform (Trailer Mounted).
RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the undernoted lowest offer from William Laird of £8,800 be
accepted.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS

Provision for the equipment is included within the Leisure & Parks Capital Budget
2001/02

LOCAL AGENDA 21

None.

EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES IMPLICATIONS

None.

MAIN TEXT

Tenders were invited for the supply of a Hydraulic Work Platform (Trailer Mounted)

The equipment was specifically selected for high level maintenance work in buildings
such as the interior of Sports Halls.

The returned tender price was as follows:-
Total Cost

1. William Laird
104 Orbiston Street
MOTHERWELL
ML1 1PX £ 8,800.00

2. Barlow Handling
6 Rutherford Road
Dundee
DD2 3XH £ 9,650.00

3. Alba Platforms
100F South Street
Perth
PH2 8PA £10,995.00

It is therefore recommended that the tender price of £8,800 received from William
Laird, Motherwell is accepted.
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7.0 CONSULTATIONS

The Chief Executive, Director of Support Services, Director of Finance and
Director of Corporate Planning have been consulted.

8.0 BACKGROUND PAPERS
None.

9.0 SIGNATURE
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